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Digital 
Dates 
 

Wednesday, 10th 
October               
Year 5 Swimming 

Thursday, 11th 
October 
Individual photos for Y3-
6 

Friday, 12th October 
Individual photos for pre-
school, YR, 1 & 2 

Wednesday, 17th 
October               
Year 5 Swimming 

PTFA Meeting, Cannon 
Inn 7.30pm 

Friday, 19th October 
Last day of half term 

Recycled Fashion Show. 

Monday 29th 
October 
Inset Day-school closed 
to children. 

Wednesday 31st 
October 
Year 4 Cake Sale 

Friday, 14th 
December 
Twilight closes at 5pm 
NOT 6pm 

 

 

 
Individual School Photographs 

Individual school photographs will be taken on:  

October 11th for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6  

October 12th for Pre-school, Years 1, 2, and 3. 

These photos will be for individual children and siblings currently in school. 
For families also have siblings in school, pre-school AND below pre-school 
age there will be an opportunity for group photos between 8.30 and 9.00 
am on both days. 

Please email the school so that we can gauge numbers and potentially 
allocate you a day. This will be done on a first come, first served basis. 
Emails to admin@newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk must be received by 
9am, Wednesday 10th October. 

If your children are in school they will be photographed individually and 
together. 

GENTLE REMINDER  
Some children have been having chocolate spread in their packed lunches. 
This contains nuts. Unfortunately, we have children with severe allergies to 
the nuts in chocolate spread. Therefore, for their safety, could you please 
avoid providing your child with any foods that may contain nuts. 

Far Field update 
Now the bat house (palace!) has been finished, we have been able to 
assess the condition of Far Field. Unfortunately, in its current state, it is not fit 
to use. We, also, do not have a useable route to Far Field as yet, as the area 
between the school and Far Field has been recently seeded and needs to 
be kept off as much as possible. 

With these factors in mind we do not think it will be possible to use Far Field 
until the spring. With respect to the condition of Far Field, we are hoping to 
get, probably in February, volunteers with or without tools together for a 
working party. We would appreciate anyone who has tools we could use. 
Could you please let the office know (either by emailing or calling in) if you 
would be able to help in any way.  

There is so much news this week that items on Active Minds and Bodies, 
the Recycled Fashion Show and news from the PTFA couldn’t fit on this 
page! They have all been added as an attachment to the digital edition as 
well as placed on the News page on the school website. 

More information and news can be found on                     
School Matters extras attached to the digital edition! 
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Year RYear RYear R   

Year 5Year 5Year 5   

Year 6Year 6Year 6   

Year 4Year 4Year 4   

Leo and Harry 

Behaviour Awards to Samuel and Mary-Bess 

Monty and Maddy 

Behaviour Awards to Flynn and Tilly Year 1Year 1Year 1   

Liam and Aine 

Behaviour Awards to Ophelia and Freddy 
Year 2Year 2Year 2   

Josh H and Hiba 

Behaviour Awards to Ava A and Oscar 

Owen, Caleb and Sophie 

Behaviour Awards to Evan and Lucas 

Martha and Chad 

Behaviour Awards to Emily B and Flynn 

Taylor and Anais 

Behaviour Awards to Emma and Carys 

Year 3Year 3Year 3   

Celebration AssemblyCelebration Assembly  


